
 

CIF Elects New Trustee, Dan Risley of CCC 

Information Services, Inc. 

 
 

July 30, 2020 - Mechanicsville, VA. - The 
Collision Industry Foundation (CIF) 
announces the election of Dan Risley, Vice 
President of Quality Repair and Market 
Development for CCC Information Services, 
Inc. as the newest member of the CIF Board 
of Trustees.  

 
Risley has been an engaged supporter of CIF 
for many years, beginning with his work 
creating and executing a fundraising 
program that helped raise $500,000 to build 
a medical center at Camp Mak-a-Dream in 
Missoula, MT. 
 
Risley has a long history of philanthropic involvement across the industry, including as CIC Database Task 
Force Member, NABC Board Member, AMI Board Member, Database Enhancement Gateway Board, and 
State Farm Advisory Council Member. He created and chaired the NABC fundraising program “Leave 
Something Behind,” resulting in hundreds of free prostate cancer screenings for men in Atlanta, toys for 
children in need during Christmas time in Las Vegas, books for grammar and middle school libraries in 
Seattle, and monetary donations to a children’s cancer hospital in Maryland. Additionally, outside of the 
industry, Risley created and executed a fundraising program that raised several thousand dollars for the 
Susan G. Komen fund for Breast Cancer Awareness in Detroit.  
 
"We welcome Dan to the CIF Board of Trustees and look forward to his assistance serving the industry 
through fundraising and generating awareness for CIF, so we are ready to answer the call when tragedy 
strikes again in our industry,” stated Michael Quinn,  CIF Board Chair and Senior Vice President, AirPro 
Diagnostics. “Dan’s particular skill set and commitment to serving will be of great value to CIF and 
ultimately the industry at large.” 

 

Risley shared his enthusiasm for joining the Board, saying, “I am a long-time supporter of CIF and the 
philanthropic work that they do. Joining the CIF Board of Trustees is a great fit with my passion for 
helping people in need, and I believe I can leverage my industry network to help CIF continue to provide 
critical emergency relief to the industry.”  

 

All donations to CIF are tax deductible. To contribute to CIF for future industry support, 

visit  http://www.collisionindustryfoundation.org 
 
Don't forget to Like and Follow on Facebook and LinkedIn 

We answer the call® 

 

http://www.collisionindustryfoundation.org/
https://www.facebook.com/CollisionIndustryFoundation/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/15406955/admin/


 
About CIF: The Collision Industry Foundation (CIF) is the 501(c)(3) charitable arm of the collision 
repair industry. We are dedicated to raising, managing, and donating funds to provide emergency 
relief to collision repair professionals who have been impacted by natural disasters or other 
catastrophic events. 
For more information visit: http://www.collisionindustryfoundation.org 

 


